From: vaggie Green
Sent: 22 February 2 :

To: michael.creed@oireachtas.ie

Subject: Notice of decision to grant four new Aquaculture and Foreshore Licences for Braade
Strand — Gweedore Bay, as published in the Public Notices in the Donegal Democrat 15
December 2016.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Red Category

Dear Sir/Madam,

I strongly object to the plans to expand the oyster farms in the Braade Strand —-Gweedore Bay area. Braade
Strand is one of the most beautiful and peaceful places I know. My partner is from iand we often
bring our children to his mother’s house which is right beside ||| | | | Q JJEE e have many happy
memories there and I want our children to grow up witnessing the beauty and serenity which we have for so
long loved. We often bring friends who visit from all over the country to the strand. The people in the
community have lived in harmony with the existing oyster farms but the size of the proposed expansion is
simply too big for such a small area and can no longer be tolerated.

Your plans will totally destroy what to me, my family and the community, has always been there, is an
indispensible assest and a cherished pleasure to view and walk.

For the sake of current and future generations, please do not continue with these developments.

Yours sincerely,

Maggie Green



